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Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment Friday 20" March
Dear Parents

It feels incredibly strange to be sending out a newsletter today, when we see our schools closed for the foreseeable future -
until we are told to reopen. We are still running to support those who are doing an incredible job to ensure we are all safe
and well. If you are in the ‘key worker’ group, thank you from our whole community for keeping us safe and well.

As you, as parents and carers, move into the new challenges that are supporting your child's education through the virtual
classroom, can | remind you that all staff, whilst fit and healthy, are still working to continue to provide this education. We
are all contactable and will be there to help, support and offer any advice we can through this new ‘virtual’ environment.

I’'ve spoken to a number of students today who wanted to know how they will ‘see’ and contact us. If you need a purposeful
writing project | would love children to write to me - | will reply to as many as possible. Please use the school address for

this: Atlantic Academy, Maritime House, Potland, DT5 2NA.

We would love to see, share and celebrate your child's learning at Atlantic whilst we are under instruction to close, please
do share pictures, emails and success stories as your child's educational journey continues.

We will update you as and when we can with any further updates, please do follow the advice from our government, we
know ‘social distancing’ plays an important role in moving things forward, please respect this for the community we live in.

Just remember we are all here virtually, if not in person!
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